
 

 

THANK YOU to all our Community Partners that have assisted 
with Flagging of the Graves at Locustwood Cemetery over the 

years; 

 

CAMDEN COUNTY  

CHERRY HILL TOWNSHIP 

CHERRY HILL FIRE DEPARTMENT 

CHERRY HILL POLICE DEPARTMENT 

CHERRY HILL FOP 

CHERRY HILL PBA 
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Established in 1903, Locustwood Cemetery in Cherry Hill, New 

Jersey is located 10 minutes from the Cherry Hill Mall and 

down the street from what was once the Garden State Race-
track. It is a non-sectarian cemetery serving all faiths.  

We thank you for joining the American Legion Post 372 of Cher-

ry Hill in our 89th Annual Flagging the Veterans Graves at Lo-

custwood Cemetery  

You are now a part of the deep rooted history of this annual 
tradition.  

Flagging the graves of our veterans at Locustwood Cemetery 

began as far back as 1935 —a tradition that takes place the 

Sunday before Memorial Day Weekend every year.  

In 1935 Locustwood deeded 400 free graves to the American 
Legion for their veterans and family members. As part of the 

arrangement, in addition to  flagging all the veterans graves in 

the cemetery, the American Legion holds a  Memorial Day Ser-

vice at 10am every Memorial Day and we also hold NJ American 

Legion Statewdie Services and Parade the Sunday after Memori-
al Day.  

Today, there are over 2,400 graves of veterans in the ceme-

tery. 

There are numerous veterans in this cemetery that paid the ul-

timate sacrifice 
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